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Comments: I know the comment period for this project is past. But for what it is worth I would like to submit these

comments on this proposed project.

 

We are residents of the East Mountains since early 1980's. We hike and ski on the Sandia's, and we have looked

over the project documentation, so with that background:

 

1. My wife and I both believe this proposed project is worthwhile to pursue and should be granted approval to

proceed.

2. We agree with the goals and needs of the project. It would open the mountain experience up to a larger

population with actually minimal impact to the overall mountain environment.

3. The only suggestion we can come up with is if it possible to minimize the closure to parts of Fred's run by

shaving some trees off the top of the  north tree boundary of the run to allow for skiers to continue to use that run.


